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During this month Special programme was launched on   “New Born Care Celebrations” 

all through the month in almost all the villages by ICDS Department involving the PRI 

representatives like Mandal Presidents, MPTC’s and Grama Panchyath, Sarpanchs etc; for 

which the entre INHP Team from this organization have attended & given technical support to 

the AWW’s & ANM’s at rural areas. This program was launched at village level / sector level & 

also Mandal level to sensitize the mothers committees in the entre Distt.  

30/06/09 

 Quarterly review cum evaluation of INHP Program in the Distt was held in Head office 

“KRUSHI” NGO Karimnagar with the Block coordinators by Smt. Manjula, P.O CARE India from 

Khammam Dist. Smt. Venkataramana P.O CARE from Branch Office Karimnagar also attended 

this review meeting. In this meeting the program officer has ascertained the over all Progress 

achieved Block-wise in Health and ICDS activities and the impact of support given by the 

Block coordinators in each Block after the project period is completed beyond 30/06/09. She 

has also ascertained about the issues involved in implementing the project besides asking 

them to submit the following particulars for assessing the evaluation of the project. 

1. Preparation of success stories indicting the supply problem issues and service 
deliveries at AWC’s and the out put with impact on the project. 

2.  Joint sector meetings and its impact on the project. 
3. The list of MO’s with name of the PHC and his mobiles numbers who have not given 

co-operation to streamline the convergence meetings at sector level and also the 
action taken by Block coordinator to rectify the above  missions 

4. To identify the AWC’s in each Block which are having problems and which 
remained as hurdle for malnutrition and to suggest ways & means for its 
improvement. 

The CEO, ED, PC and all the Block coordinators of the project have participated in this 

last review meeting as it is the last day for complet on of the project. 

The CEO at the end of the review meeting conveyed gratitude to the CARE India 

officers for their coordination through their support services in implementing the project 

successfully for the last more them 6 years. 

 


